
HADSTOCK PARISH COUNCIL 
 

 
 

Under the Chairmanship of Councillor Rick Albrow 
The Parishioners of the Village of Hadstock are cordially invited to the 

Annual Parish Meeting 
On Thursday 20 May 2021 

at 7.30 pm at Hadstock Village Hall 
 

The Annual Parish Meeting is the meeting where the Parish Council reports to its electorate 
on its activities in the preceding year and Local Government electors may raise any matter 
of relevance to the Parish. Public and press are also welcome. 
The meeting does not deal with or form part of Parish Council business. 
 
Temporary Covid legislation removed the statutory requirement for a Parish Meeting in 
2020 and allowed local councils to hold meetings by video conferencing. This legislation 
expired on 7th May and the Government decided not to renew it. As a consequence, it is a 
requirement to hold an Annual Parish Meeting by 1st June and for this to be an in-person 
meeting. I recognise that many parishioners who wish to attend may not be comfortable 
with this so I intend to hold a further public meeting later in the year where there will be full 
reports from Councillors and the opportunity for a fuller discussion. 

 
Fire and Covid safety notice and announcement that meeting may be filmed or recorded. 
 
1. Welcome 
 
2. Apologies for absence 
 
3.To confirm and accept the minutes of the Annual Parish Meeting held on Thursday 25th 
April 2019. 
 
4. Matters arising 
 
5. Parish Council Chairman’s summary report on the period since the last Parish Meeting 
and overview of the Council’s financial position. 
 
6. Open Forum: in which Local Government electors may raise any issue of interest or 
…concern to the Village. 

 

 

Councillor Rick Albrow, Chair Hadstock Parish Council  

10 May 2021 


